
PUNJAB VIDHAN SABHA SECRETARIAT
(EstablishmentBranch) 

Corrigendum to Advertisement No. 2 of 2019 and 1 of 2020 

The Government of Punjab vide letter No. 7/42/2020-5FP /741 dated 

17/07/2020 has decided that the pay scales admissible to all prospective appointments
shall not be higher than the pay scale admissible to the corresponding employees in 

respective cadres in Govermment of India as notified as per the recommendations of 

the 7th Central Pay Commission.

Accordingly, it is informed that the pay scales of all the posts advertised vide 

advertisements No. 2 of 2019 and No.1 of 2020 will be applicable as per decision of 

the Government of Punjab in due course of time. 

Dated: 26.08.2020 Under Secretary 
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